
The Twain Harte School District, in conjunction with the        

National School Lunch Program and the USDA, will be           

providing free meals to all children under the age of 18 to 1 in 

our community. 

Breakfast and Lunch will be available to all children, including 

children not enrolled at Twain Harte School, 

through the rest of the school year. 

(excluding holidays and school cancellations) 

For more information, please contact Brenda Brunolli at 

bbrunolli@twainharteschool.com or call 209-586-5771. 

“This institution is an equal  

opportunity provider.” 


